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Telephone: 0151-9248661       

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

School Payments 

Can we please ask that you do not send loose money into school with your child. All 

monies should be sent in an envelope marked with your child’s name, class and slip or 

reason for the payment. Your cooperation would be greatly appreciated. 

 

Parents Evening 
Please can all parents ensure they have booked in for Parents Evening online as the 

deadline is Tuesday 22nd Oct at 3.30pm. 

 

Year 5&6 Music Tuition 
Could we please remind all parents that the music tuition fees for this Autumn term 

are now overdue, so if you haven’t already paid these please do so ASAP. Thank you. 

 

Narnia Experience 
In Another Place is excited to be producing the Little Narnia Experience from the 25th 

October to 3rd November, and 9th to 16th November, in Bootle Strand Shopping 

Centre. Walk through the wardrobe and meet Mr Tumnus, Mrs Beaver, The White 

Witch and of course Aslan, as the story of The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe 

unfolds. This will be enjoyed by all ages and a great half term event for families. See 

the website for more details: www.inanotherplace.com. Each performance will last 45 

minutes and Tickets are between £3 and £7, available here https://bit.ly/2IWCIzG.   

 

Book of Remembrance 
If you wish for a name to be entered in our Book of Remembrance then please pass 

the name to the school office. Thanks 
 

School Photographs 
Please could all photograph orders be in by Wednesday 23rd October at the latest. 

Thank you. 
 

Plastic Bottles 
We are collecting clear and green plastic bottles for a project between ourselves and 

Sacred Heart, please bring clean empty bottles in to school. Thank you. 

 

Mary’s Meals 
Emails have gone out regarding Mary’s Meals, please support this worthy cause. The 

response in past years has been fantastic. All bags should be returned by Monday 18th 

November. 

 

Fantasy Football 
Reminder that you need to sign up for the Fantasy Football league by 11.30am 

Saturday 19th Oct. 
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Diary Dates 

 
 

Tues 22nd Oct - 

3.30pm Yr 6 Girls 

Football 

 

Weds 23rd Oct – 

3.30pm Cross 

Country Race 

 

Weds 23rd Oct – 

3.30-7.30pm Parents 

Evening 

 

Thurs 24th Oct – 

3.30-5.30pm Parents 

Evening 

 

Fri 25th Oct – Break 

up for Half Term at 

normal time. 
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http://www.inanotherplace.com/

